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Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in developing 
and advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral and ethical reasoning, 

moral development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll 
http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; but weekly or twice monthly updates will be 

sent out to keep our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's 

happening while Newsletter. 

 

 

 

 
Dr. Stoll was invited to speak at the 2014 High School Athletic Directors Summer 

Institute in Minnetonka, MN. . Her talk is titled, “Understanding Ethics and the 21st 
Century Student: How do we as educational leaders more effectively reach the 21st 
century student-athlete?”, The goal of her talk is to seek to understand what 
motivates today’s athletes and how to guide today’s athletes regarding moral 
education and character development while seeking success in today’s competitive 
populations. 

 
Dr. Stoll sits on the IRB board and reviewed an IRB submission this week. 
 
Brad Dieter will be speaking at the 2014 Fall Continuing Medical Education Meeting for 

the Washington Association of Physicians’ Assistants, in???? . His topic will be on 
the research and evidence regarding the efficacy of specific dietary interventions in 
treating type 2 diabetes mellitus. The talk will use the current research to develop 
dietary therapies for treating type 2 diabetes in the clinic.  
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